

May 6, 2008

The President
Ms Yegane Guley
British Virgin Islands Triathlon Federation
PO Box PO Box 3170
Road Town,
Tortola
British Virgin Islands VG1110

Dear Madam,

BVIOC membership

I am pleased to advise that your BVI Olympic Committee application of November 7, 2007 has been successful.

We will include your organization on all federation correspondence forthwith and in the meantime please can I ask you to submit the following documents to our Secretary General:

- British Virgin Islands Triathlon Federation constitution
- Names and contact details of your current Executive
- Financial Accounts for 2007
- Budget for 2008

I look forward to working with you.

Finally I enclose your annual membership invoice for 2008

Yours sincerely

Yours faithfully,

Reynold O'Neal President

Reynoldsoneal